

NEWSLETTER

November 2024

Knight Owls Snowmobile Meeting Monday November 4, 2024 - Groomer Shed, W5041 Hoovie Road, Tomahawk, WI 54487 7:00 p.m.

Call to order at 7:03 PM by Gary Hilgendorf

Minutes of the last meeting (10/7/2024) were read and corrected

New Members Welcome Dan & Bobbi Hoover

The Treasurer Report for November was presented by Treasurer Nancy Swan.

<u>Trail Report</u> Will Duckett thanked everyone who came out to help with trail brushing, we had 34 people along with their equipment. Will, also stated if you do go brushing on your own, please provide the club your hours, the date, location and the equipment you used. The club gets reimbursed for time and equipment. Do not go on any private land at this time. Will also Thanked Tim Oldenburg at Winding Trail for the awesome lunch they provided. Also a big Thank You to the members from Northwood Riders and Northern Trails Unlimited for their help.

Gary Hilgendorf will be working on getting the large rocks along the trail in Harrison removed.

Old Business

Spring HOOT: Set for 4/26/25 we need some ideas for prizes. Nancy Swan stated we for sure need to do the Brown Bag prizes. Motion by Mike Moore, 2nd by Nick Rosenmeier and All in Favor

Gun Raffle: was11/2/24 at Winding Trail and went very well. Thank you to all who came out to support your club. Winners were: Greg Jonas, Luke Mucha, Graig Ferger, Rand Foss, Bob Leonhard and Terry Napierval

Trail Fund \$100 ticket raffle: is 2/15/25 at Nutzee's. Ticket holder gets 2 meals and tickets are now available. Only 150 tickets will be sold.



Meat Raffle: Set for May 10, 2025, no updates

Community Ride: Set for January 18, 2025, planning 3 routes

New Business

AWSC 2025 calendar raffle has some great cash prizes to be given every month, you may purchase them for \$20.



Name of winner is returned to be a part of each monthly drawings. Cash prizes will be awarded by Winners need not be present • Prizes mailed promptly • Posted on AWSC website

Drawing times: Last Wednesday of the month at 1:00pm Location: AWSC Office, 529 Trail Side Drive, DeForest, WI 53532

For Information about AWSC Raffle, visit www.awsc.org

The club voted to do the \$100 sponsorship to Hooligans: Motion by Tina Lee, 2nd by Gary Hilgendorf and Unanimous decision.

NWR announced the snowmobile Safety Program will be held 12/7 at Erv's You can obtain information on Go Wild or contact Greg Johnson info@northwoodsriders.org 815-222-3913.

Mike Moore suggested we do a community ride on Thursday evenings and ride to 2 locations each Thursday. Further discussion at the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. Motion by Nick Rosenmeier, a second by Bob Lee and unanimous approval.

All area club events are attached Tammy Blackwell, Secretary.

Draft minutes will be approved at the next meeting.

Check the website for Announcements, Newsletters and Updates! www.knightowlsnowmobileclub.com

BOARD MEMBERS/CONTACTS

www.knightowlsnowmobileclub.com W5041 Hoovie Road, Tomahawk, WI

Vice President – Jason Davis 2023-2025 tomahawkresortonlakealice@yahoo.com

Secretary – Tammy Blackwell 2024-2026 tbknightowls@outlook.com

Treasurer/Membership – Nancy Swan 2023-2025 mnscswan@yahoo.com

Board of Directors

Recreational Officer Officer - Travis Watruba

NEXT Knight Owls Snowmobile Club Meeting

Monday, 12/2/2024 7:00 p.m. at Groomer Shed, W5041 Hoovie Rd., Tomahawk, WI